Mr S.R.Morss
RS
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Sirs:

I am very pleased to verify your report of
November 12th as correct. I am pleased to
know that we are getting into Mass. I lived
at one time in Harrisburg Pa. :

Omr regular frequency check is the the second
Thursday of the month 12;15-12;30 MST.

Weather here, five inches snow and 23 degrees.
Rather cool.

Thanking you for the report and wishing you the
best of DXing.

Sincerely
1]

Lloyd L, Wilson
Asst, Mgr. & Chief Engineer.




